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St Mary’s Primary School

70 Colebrooke Road,

Fivemiletown,

Co. Tyrone.

BT75 0SA

Phone:    028 895 21315
E-mail:    akeown242@c2kni.net
www.stmaryspsfivemiletown.com

Monday- Irish language lessons: P5-7

            Art Club
            PTFA AGM at 7:30pm
Tuesday-  P1 -4 & P5 -7 PE 
             Mrs Keown at CCMS
Wednesday-  Mrs Keown & Miss Mc Rory at iPad training
Thursday- P7 STEM Day at Fivemiletown College
Sunday- Do This in Memory- Brookeborough

Please note the change to Art Club. Unfortunately, I have courses both this Tuesday & next Tuesday so Art Club will be on MONDAY 22nd Feb, 29th Feb & 8th March. Apologies for any inconvenience caused.

We would like to see a big turnout for our PTFA AGM tonight. This is your opportunity to shape the future of St Mary’s and I would really encourage you to come along and get involved!

Congratulations to the children who received Bronze and Silver certificates for their Mathletics last week. It is fantastic to see children so interested in developing their skills.
We had a gruesome but enjoyable (for the children anyway!) visit from ZooLab on Thursday. The children loved seeing the animals, particularly Oscar the rat, and learnt lots about the importance of recycling.
Paired Reading is continuing and I was so heartened to hear from the children that they had continued their efforts over the mid term. Please keep this up. Paired Reading diaries should be brought to school on Tuesday for the teacher to check them.

P{ease continue to collect tokens for the Irish News Coaching Day. Please help us to gather as many 

possible, encouraging family, friends and work colleagues to collect also. Thank you!
World Book Day is next Thursday, the 3rd March. We have planned a week of events to mark to this. One of these will be the children dressing up as their favourite character from a book they have read. The children should bring in a photograph of them reading in an unusual place next Monday 29th Feb and these will be judged in a competition that week. We want to give parents as much notice about this as possible as we understand that life is busy! 
We are sad to say farewell and thank you to two of our longest standing governors, Mrs Breege Murray and Mrs Carmel Mc Kenna. These ladies have served our school so well over the years and I personally would like to thank them for their support and friendship during my time here. If you feel that you would like to serve as a governor or know of somebody who may, please speak to me about this.

We currently have our new Special Educational Needs policy on the website for consultation. This allows you as parents to read it and speak to me if you have any concerns/ queries about it. Please take some time to read it as the consultation period will only last for 6 weeks before it is taken to the governors for approval.

The Blood Transfusion Service will be in Fintona on Friday 26th Feb 4pm- 8pm. On a personal level, can I ask you to please support this.

***IMPORTANT DATES***

First Holy Communion will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Fivemiletown on Saturday 7th May.

Confirmation will take place in St. Mary’s Church, Brookeborough on Saturday 21st May

Don’t forget to stay in touch using our school website:
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OUR success is doing OUR best!

